From: Linda Cooper [mailto:lindac@Itgsys.com]

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 10:11 AM

To: martha.guzman-aceves@gov.ca.gov; Cross, Catherine@Energy; Parrow, Donna@Energy
Subject: FW: Title 24 2016 - CEC Lighting Retrofit Code Revisions

Dear Governor Brown, CEC Lead Commissioner McAllister and CEC Chairman Weisenmiller. We need
your help to ensure that the Commission hears and votes to adopt the proposed 2016 15-Day Language
at their November 12 business meeting. | am urging you to put this on the docket for their November
12th agenda. Codes need to be revised to ensure that energy efficient lighting programs can continue to
be adopted and affordable.
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Thank you,






